
Sanctuary Roof Replacement 

Monday, September 15 

Thru 

Wednesday, September 17 

Work will begin on the morning of September 15th. As much as is possible, 
no one is to use the main church doors or the doors leading into the Octa-
gon of the Kidzone. You may use the side entrance to the Fireside Room 
(at the bottom of the ramp) or the South entrance to the KidZone (at the 
end of the hallway).  

Please see NOTE below about possible weather changes 

Graceful Beginnings Preschool 

The children should be dropped off and picked 

up at the Activity Center on Monday, Sept. 15, 

Tuesday, Sept. 16 and Wednesday, Sept. 17.  

Ladies Tuesday Bible Study  

Please use the northernmost entrance into the Fireside 
Room (the one at the bottom of the ramp). If possible, the 
roofers will try to be finished around 6pm.  

Church Office Roof- Thursday, September 18 

The Office will be CLOSED to FOOT TRAFFIC for Thursday. 

You may call or email, but please do not plan to stop by 

the Office on Thursday. 

If we have rain on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday of 

the roofing project this information will change. Please 

check the website regularly to see if your ministry or 

event will be impacted. 

NOTE!! 

The Following Ministries will be Affected: 


